
 

Naukati February Board Report 
  

The Naukati School had several students place in the Island-wide NYO 
tournament. We are practicing to hopefully win a few spots to again go to Juneau 

in April. The students are excited and motivated to push themselves to attain 
their personal best! 

 
On February 2, Naukati Archers attended a tournament in Thorne Bay. We will 
have the state tournament on Feb. 23 & 24. The upcoming elementary archers 

are growing quickly in their archery skills.  
 

Naukati has nine students taking a dual-credit Nautical Skills class through 
AVTEC. They are learning so much in a short time. One of the daily practices is 

that of knot tying. The students end up spending their day tying everything up in 
the school. Keep up the awesome work students! 

 
 

We will begin to make fur hats in mid-February  
to be prepared for next year’s harsh winter weather.  

We feel we have been getting off easy this year,  
so we need to be better prepared  

for the upcoming storm. 
 
 
 

On the last day of the month,  
the students and staff will participate in our  
Annual Iditarod Reading Race. Students will read  
their forever-reading, book-loving hearts out until the  
Red Lantern Award has been given.  
The Red Lantern Award is given to the final racer. 
Following the perseverance and hard work it takes that last individual to finish is 
really awe inspiring and character building. Good Luck Mushers! Good Luck 
Readers! 

 
 

Naukati students and staff are wishing everyone a wonderful 
February. 

 

 


